
 

Dr. Scott Gustafson 
University of Mississippi 

Department of Psychology 
G382 Kinard Hall 

University, Mississippi 38677 

 

APTC Treasurer 



Meeting Registration Invoice 
Association of Psychology Training Clinics (APTC) ~ Tax ID# 80-0621658 

APTC 2018 Annual Conference  
Charleston, SC 

March 21-24, 2019 

 
 

Registration Fee:    APTC FULL MEMBERS & International Affiliates:  $300 now through 3/1/19 
($400 after 3/1/19) 

Associate Members & Liaisons: $350 now through 3/1/19 ($450 after 3/1/19) 
Non-Members: $500 now through 3/1/19 ($600 after 3/1/19)  

 Your Name:   ____________________________________________________ 
 Your Training Clinic Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 Your Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________ 
     ____________________________________________________ 
     ____________________________________________________ 
     ____________________________________________________ 
     
1. PLEASE  CONSIDER REGISTERING BY CREDIT CARD ON-LINE BY LOGGING-IN AS A MEMBER 

AT https://aptc.org. 
 

2. IF UNABLE TO REGISTER BY CREDIT CARD ON-LINE, PLEASE PRINT & MAIL THIS FORM WITH A 
CHECK FOR MADE PAYABLE TO APTC.  APTC is unable to accept payment via credit cards UNLESS 
you pay online through https://aptc.org.  For those who pay by check, Scott Gustafson, APTC Treasurer, 
will provide receipts for registration payments at the Meeting, rather than mailing receipts to attendees.  A 
refund of the registration fee will be provided for persons who pay the fee, but are unable to attend the 
meeting—if requested in writing to Scott Gustafson before March 1, 2019.   

 
Mail Payment to:  Scott Gustafson, Ph.D.  
    APTC Treasurer Any Questions About PAYMENT? 
    University of Mississippi Phone:  (662) 915-5272 
    Department of Psychology E-mail: sagustaf@olemiss.edu 
    G382 Kinard Hall  
    University, Mississippi 38677  

3. PLEASE LOG-ON AT https://aptc.org & RSVP FOR THE 2019 MEETING UNDER “COMING EVENTS” 
ON THE WELCOME MEMBER PAGE.  YOU CAN RESERVE YOUR HOTEL ROOM VIA THE LINK ON 
THE WEBSITE AS WELL. If you encounter any problems, please email our Meeting Planner, Kris 
Morgan, at kris@kmjassociates.com.  
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